
 
 BIBLE CAMP   

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  
  

  

 April 27, 2020   

Re: SWBC Summer Camps 

   
  

Dear Friend of Southwest Bible Camp, 

 

  

Southwest Bible Camp with its board of directors’ regret that due to COVID-19 concerns 

we are unable to continue with our scheduled Memorial Weekend Family Camp or any of 

our summer camp weeks. We appreciate your prayers as this was one of the most difficult 

decisions we have had to make in our 60 year history. Our hearts ache for the 

opportunities we will miss with each of you but know that God is not limited by our 

circumstances and trust Him to work all things together for good. Romans 8:28 

In the meantime we are working on several ideas to connect with our summer campers so 

please pray for wisdom as we put prayerful thought to action.  

Thank you for your understanding and prayers. 

The Board of Directors, SWBC 

  

Thank you,  

  

Alan Lennox  

President, SWBC  

SWBCamp@gmail.com  
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